STAR OF THE WEEK
Dear Parents and Students,

During the month of September, we will begin our “Star of the
Week” celebration. Each week a different child will have a chance
to share special mementos from home so that we can get to know
each other a little better.

Each Monday the new "Star” will bring a poster board to school.
This board should feature the student’s name and special things
about the student. Tell us about hobbies, pets, favorite foods, and
family members. Decorate in any creative way that you decide. Be
sure to include photos, pictures, or stickers! Have fun and be
creative.

The Star of the Week schedule is as follows:

Monday: Bring your "Star” poster to school to share and display
in our room for the week.

Wednesday: Bring special items to show the class. We would
love to see trophies, vacation photos, or something that you
collect! Nothing valuable should be brought to school.

Friday: Bring a special book from home to read to the class.
Make sure you have practiced reading it at home first! The poster
wifl be sent home.

We will be presenting in reverse ABC order. The first poster
should be brought in this Monday. Please check your child’s
agenda for a note sharing his/her presentation week.

I will put reminders on my weekly calendar and in your child’s
agenda.

Thank you,
Mrs. S. Aiello




